
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

May 16, 2023 

 
The City of Boaz Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, 

June 1st at 6:00 P.M. in the Mastin Room at the Boaz Public Library.  The purpose of the 

public hearing will be to hear a request from Brett Keller. Mr. Keller is seeking to rezone 

property located at 465 Gold Kist Street St. From R-1 (Low Density Detached Residential 

District) to R-3 (High Density Single-Family Residential District). Mr. Keller seeks to 

build a duplex on the property. The legal description is as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The North half of Lots 22, 23, 24, and 25 in Block of the R. E. Aldridge 

Addition as prepared by southern Realty Co., of Boaz, Ala., and surveyed 

by J.M. Morton, C.S. and platted and recorded in Plat Book 1 Page 46 in 

the Probate Office of Marshall County, Alabama, together with all 

improvements located thereon. (B-15909;tm)  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At said time and place, all persons in favor of or in opposition to said zoning change 

request can be heard. 
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